
 

 

 

NOTICE OF BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Adjustment of the City of Hollister will hold a public 

hearing on Wednesday, January 16, 2019 at 6:30 PM at the Hollister 

City Hall, 312 Esplanade Street. 

 

All interested persons will be given the opportunity to be heard on the following matter: 

 

Tyler Delagardelle is requesting several variances on 181 Root Street to build a residential 

dwelling.    

 

 The owner is requesting variances on lot 14 (181 Root Street). 

1. Southeast corner of the house to property line a six foot in front setback variance as the 

minimum setback is twenty-five foot. 

2. Southeast corner of the garage to property line an eight foot in front setback variance as 

the minimum setback is twenty-five foot. 

3. Northwest corner of the garage to the northeast of garage to the property line a ten foot to 

five foot in rear setback variance as the minimum setback is ten foot. 

 

 

 

        Bridget Epps 

        City Clerk 

  


